THIS IS A DECISION PAPER

TO:

HARDIN COUNTY BOARD OF EDUCATION

FROM:
Nannette Johnston, Superintendent

DATE:
MARCH 19, 2015
SUBJECT:
approve architect for new SECURITY VESTIBULE project AT JAMES T. ALTON.
ISSUE


The Board needs to hire an architect for the security vestibule project at James T. Alton.
FACTS


The Department of Education requires school districts to have an architect for facility projects.  If the project is $400,000 or less, the district does not have to advertise for services but may choose an architect they are familiar with.  Sherman Carter Barnhart is an excellent architect firm to use on this project.  They will present some preliminary drawings of possible solutions for a security entry point for visitors so the Board can review and provide direction.  The BG1 will be initiated for Board approval once the project cost can be better determined.
  RECOMMENDATION


I RECOMMEND THAT THE HARDIN COUNTY BOARD OF EDUCATION enter into negotiations and hire sherman Carter Barnhart as Architect firm for the security vestibule project at james T. Alton.
RECOMMENDED MOTION


I MOVE THAT THE HARDIN COUNTY BOARD OF EDUCATION enter into negotiations and hire sherman Carter Barnhart as Architect firm for the security vestibule project at james T. Alton.
